Cal

July 14, 2025

Caledonia Families,

Please see the email below being shared on behalf of CCS Administration and the Board of Education.

Dear Caledonia Families,

We want to share that a vacancy has opened on the Caledonia Community Schools Board of Education, as Trustee
Katie Isic has recently relocated outside the district and is no longer able to continue in her role. We are incredibly
grateful to Katie for her dedicated service to CCS. Her time, perspective, and unwavering commitment to our
students and staff have made a lasting impact. We wish her all the best.

In accordance with state law, the Board of Education will appoint a qualified individual to fill the vacant seat. The
appointed trustee will serve until December 31, 2026, and will have the opportunity to run in the November 2026
election if they choose to continue. This is @ meaningful opportunity for someone who is passionate about public
education and invested in the success of our district.

Key Information:
e Application Window: July 14 — July 24
e Eligibility:
o Resident of the CCS district
o Registered voter in the CCS district
o At least 18 years old
o A citizen of the United States
o Have resided in Michigan for 30 days
e Submit Letter of Interest & Resume
o Email: zoetm@calschools.org
o Drop-off or Mail: 8948 Kraft Ave SE (Mon-Thurs, 8:00 am—4:00 pm)

Next Steps:
e Review of Applications: July 28 @ Regular Board Meeting
e Public Interviews: July 29 @ Special Board Meeting (and July 30, if needed)

If you or someone you know is interested in making a difference through service on the Board of Education, we
encourage you to apply. For full details, visit our Board of Education Vacancy page on the district website.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support of Caledonia Community Schools.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration


mailto:zoetm@calschools.org
https://www.calschools.org/our-district/board-of-education/

	Listed in order of release: 
	 
	BOE 2nd Email 
	Staff Email 
	Help Us Spread the Word 
	Key Information: 

	Parent Email 
	Subject: Caledonia Board of Education Vacancy 
	-- 
	Dear Caledonia Families, 
	In accordance with state law, the Board of Education will appoint a qualified individual to fill the vacant seat.  The appointed trustee will serve until December 31, 2026, and will have the opportunity to run in the November 2026 election if they choose to continue.  This is a meaningful opportunity for someone who is passionate about public education and invested in the success of our district. 
	Key Information: 

	If you or someone you know is interested in making a difference through service on the Board of Education, we encourage you to apply.  For full details, visit our Board of Education Vacancy page on the district website. 
	Thank you for your continued partnership and support of Caledonia Community Schools. 
	 
	​Press Release 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	Website Text  
	Now Accepting Applications! 
	Interviews will be held publicly at a special board meeting on July 29, 2025.  
	Eligibility: 
	How to Apply: 

	Social Media Posts/Story (Facebook & Instagram) 
	Facebook Event 
	Administration Office Door Flyer 
	BOE Email - sent 
	A Quick Summary: 


